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AS STATED ON THE OREGON SECRETARY OF STATE WEBSITE: 

sos.oregon.gov - DMV's review found clerical, technical, and policy errors that did 

result in individuals being registered to vote who DID NOT provide proof of their 

eligibility.  AS OF FEB, 2025, the website states some of these have been forwarded 

to the Department of Justice FOR FURTHER INVESTIGATION.   

 

ACTUAL Oregon RESIDENTS should be the only voters in elections impacting actual 

Oregon residents, NOBODY ELSE!  WHY WOULD WE CONTINUE TO UTILIZE A 

FLAWED SYSTEM? THERE ARE PROVEN FAILURES STATED CLEARLY ON 

OUR OWN OREGON SECRETARY OF STATE WEBSITE. POLICY THAT IS STILL 

IN PLACE, NO MENTION OF CHANGE.  

 

WE NEED VALID IDENTIFIED VOTERS, OBVIOUSLY THE PROCESS BEING 

USED IS NOT ABLE TO EFFICIENTLY FILTER OUT NON-VALID VOTERS. 

 

I STRONGLY SUPPORT THIS BILL.   

To label this bill as solely focused on in-person voting is VERY misleading AND 

SHOULD BE REVISED. 

 

ACTUAL Oregon RESIDENTS should be the only voters in elections impacting actual 

Oregon residents, NOBODY ELSE! -Ann Walker 


